
Effective June 15, 2020, 
all riders will be required to 

wear face masks covering the 
nose and mouth when riding 

DART or ReFlex vehicles.

For more information:

COVID-19
Operational Policy

CATCHTHECOMET.ORG
803-255-7100



WHO DOES THIS POLICY APPLY TO?
All passengers unless a reasonable modification 
request has been filed and approved by the 
Director of Regulatory Compliance/Civil Rights 
Officer. Contact Arlene Prince by calling 
803-255-7129  or email aprince@thecometsc.gov.

WHAT HAPPENS IF I DON’T WEAR A MASK 
AND BOARD A DART VEHICLE?
No vehicle will move until all passengers are 
wearing a face mask covering the nose and mouth.

WILL THE COMET PROVIDE MASKS?
The COMET will initially provide masks for a 45-day 
period starting from June 15, 2020 to July 31, 2020

Starting on August 1, 2020, passengers will need to 
provide their own masks or ask for one at COMET 
Central or Lowell C. Spires Regional Transit Facility 
during customer service hours.

POLICY REVIEW
This policy will be reviewed every three months 
starting September 30, 2020 for continued 
applicability until the Center for Disease Control (CDC) 
and/or South Carolina Department of Health and 
Environmental Control (DHEC) has determined that 
the Novel Coronavirus pandemic is over with relaxed 
restrictions regarding the interaction of people.


